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Accessibility

Nicolet College recognizes the importance of ensuring that our website is accessible to those with disabilities.

We are continually seeking solutions to bring all areas of the site up to the same level of overall web accessibility and are committed to
making the Nicolet College website accessible to all users and to meeting the standards set forth by the World Wide Web Consortium
(W3C). Maintaining an accessible website is an ongoing process and we are continually working to offer a user-friendly experience. If you
have any issues using this website, please email webmaster@nicoletcollege.edu.
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